
GENERAL COUNSEL OF SELECTIVE SERVICE 

NATIONAL 

HEADQUARTERS 

Washington, D.C. May 9, 1973 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

I received your letter of May 4 in which you ask 
me to identify the file in the General Counsel's office 
of the Department of Defense dealing with your claim. 
You also ask to meet with me on the 15th or 24th of May. 

As I believe I stated in the past, when I departed 
the Office of the General Counsel, Department of Defense, 
over seven years ago, I did not take any office files with 
me. As I recall, there was at that time a specific file in 
the office of the Assistant General Counsel (Logistics) 
bearing your name. Additionally, there were files under 
the topics of the "Federal Aviation Administration" and 
"Sonic Boom Claims" which may have contained material 
dealing with your claim. 

I shall be happy to meet with you further on this 
matter and find that the 24th of May would be a more pre-
ferable date since I already have three meetings scheduled 
for the 15th. 

Sincerely, 

Walter H. Morse 
General Counsel 


